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From: Lata Murti <latamurti@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 3:13 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT FOR TUES,, FEB. 1 MEETING, Agenda ltem A-21 A

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors:

| am writing to express my wholehearted and enthusiastic support of the Black History Resolutions/Proclamations to be
presented at the Tuesday, February 1, 2022 SB County Board of Supervisors Meeting. The individuals being recognized
at this meeting helped to make our county what it is today. Their contributions not only helped to advance the health of
Santa Barbara County's Black community but also the health of all of our county's communities. And if it's one thing the
past two years have shown me, it's that good health is a community responsibility more than an individual one.

So while | have never been under the direct care or been directly influenced by the work of any of the individuals being
recognized, | am very grateful to them for making our county a safe and healthy place for me and my family to thrive.

Thank you, Santa Barbara County's Black Health Trailblazers!

With gratitude and appreciation,
Lata Murti, Ph.D.



